
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
ROADWAY DESIGN 

CITY OF O’FALLON, MISSOURI 

 
The City of O’Fallon is requesting consulting engineering services for roadway 
design. The following projects are currently advertised on the City’s Website 
(https://www.ofallon.mo.us/bid-opportunities): 
 

- RFQ 23-005 West Terra Lane Realignment 
- RFQ 23-007 Diehr Road Reconstruction 

 
Interested vendors should visit the City’s Website and review the RFQs currently 
posted. The submittal deadline for interested parties on the above RFQs is 
February 23, 2023 at 12:00 PM local time. Submittals shall follow all 
requirements listed in the RFQ document found on the City’s Web Site. 
 
The City of O’Fallon reserves the right to reject any and all submissions and 
waive any informality.   
 

https://www.ofallon.mo.us/bid-opportunities

